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Newsletter # 1O 
Term 2, Week 10 2021

From the Leadership TeamUpcoming Events:

Wishing everybody a safe 
and happy holiday break. 
School resumes for Term 3  

on Monday 19th July.

Dear parents and caregivers,

As we enter the mid-year term break, please accept 
our gratitude and appreciation for your ongoing 
commitment to work in partnership with Wandana 
Primary School. 

A reminder that Term 2 concludes this Friday at 
2.00pm, and that Term 3 commences on Monday 
19 July.  

COVID-19 Update 
The Premier of South Australia has announced 
restrictions to help prevent the spread of the Delta 
strain of COVID-19 should it make its way into 
South Australia. 

While these current restrictions don’t directly 
impact daily preschool or school operations, it’s a 
reminder that we must continue to be prepared and 
responsive to the changing nature of the pandemic. 

Further advice will be provided if the situation 
changes.  

QR check in 
Please continue to use the COVID-safe check-in 
when you enter our site. This information is vital to 
ensure SA Health contact tracers can notify you if 
you have been in close contact with someone who 
has been diagnosed with COVID-19. 

Our site’s QR code is clearly displayed at all 
entrances to buildings. Hard copy sign-in is also 
available at the Front Office. 

We again ask that all parents and visitors scan in 
each time you enter the school, including when 
dropping off or collecting children. For those 
parents who do not use a smartphone or do not 
have the app, paper sign-in sheets are available at 
the Front Office. 

Parents and caregivers are asked to drop students 
at the classroom door and not enter classrooms. 

Pre-school families can enter the pre-school to sign 
their child in. 

Masks 
Wearing masks is not required in preschool, school 
or office settings, unless a student or staff member 
chooses to wear one.

Indoor seated performances such as school 
assemblies will still go ahead but parents (if in 
attendance) may choose to wear a mask. 

Singing 
Singing as part of an educational program can 
continue.

Vaccination 
Getting vaccinated against COVID-19 is the next 
thing we can all do to protect ourselves and the 
greater community.

Deputy Position Term 3 
It is with sadness that Tegan Cox will be going back 
to her home school in Term 3. Silvia McMullen has 
won our Deputy Principal position until the end of 
2023. Silvia has been a Deputy Principal for 11 
years at her previous site and comes with a wealth 
of experience in counselling, curriculum, working 
with students with special education, early years 
students and Aboriginal learners. 

We will farewell Tegan on Friday 2 July. I know 
Tegan would love for you to come and see her 
before the end of this week. 

We hope that the upcoming 2 week break provides 
all families an opportunity to spend some quality 
time together, and a well-deserved break prior to 
Term 3. Please have a wonderful break and we will 
see you in Term 3. 

Robyn McLachlan, Principal

Wandana Primary School

Monday 19th July 
First day of Term 3

Thursday 29th July 
School Photo Day

Monday 9th - Friday 13th 
August 
Dental Van onsite

Monday 23rd - Friday 27th 
August 
Book Week

https://www.facebook.com/Wandana-Primary-School-325244061163747
http://


  

 
“Say Cheese” 

 
 

MSP Photography 
are on their way!!! 

 

School Photo Day is:   

Thursday 29th July 
…………………………………………………………………. 

 
 

Have your child’s school memories  
captured forever. 

 
 

Please take time to read the relevant information 
on the MSP payment envelopes & remember 

these helpful points: 
 

• Don’t seal envelopes inside each other – You can pay for all children in one 
envelope however each child needs to have their own envelope on photo day. 

• Use the Shootkey on your envelope to order online! 
• Family envelopes are available at the school office upon request. 
• Please enclose correct money as no change is given – cash, cheques and money 

orders only.   Credit card payments can only be made online. 
 

Please feel free to visit our web site 
www.msp.com.au 

For photo enquiries Phone: (08) 8132 1148  or  Email: enquiries.adl@msp.com.au 

School Uniform Reminder
We have noticed that some students have been coming to school not 
wearing school uniform lately.  Wearing of the Wandana School uniform 
is compulsory for all students in Reception through to Year 7. Black 
pants, jeans and hoodies (excluding the Year 6/7 senior jumper) are not 
permitted.

School uniform is important because:
• we know immediately if there are strangers on campus 
• it encourages student pride in themselves and their school
• it enhances our public image and identity 
• reduces peer pressure 
• provides families with a cost effective option for school clothing

All students must wear:
•  Navy blue t-shirt or polo shirt – either plain or with the Wandana School 

logo
•  Navy blue jumper or jacket – either plain or with the Wandana School 

logo 
•  Plain navy blue shorts, skirts or skorts (knee length) or plain long navy 

blue pants
• Blue and white gingham summer dress 
• Shoes: sneakers / joggers 
• Hat: Wandana School legionnaire’s hat (provided) – all year

Students who are not wearing school uniform will be given a uniform to 
wear by the Office. Students will need to change back into their original 
clothing at the end of the day.

A full copy of the Uniform Policy is available in the Front Office.



NAIDOC Week Celebration
Yesterday’s NAIDOC Week Celebration was AMAZING! We hope you all had as much fun as we did! Thank you to all the parents, special guests and staff 
who helped out and made our wonderful Wandana community come together as one.



Humour and Technology
During our Technology learning we have had a focus on 
exploring humour and using the Seesaw app. Room 14 
and 15 created funny faces by taking a selfie and then 
using the draw tool features to make a funny face.

Many classes worked on the “Technology –Humour” 
task in Seesaw. The task had 4 parts.

1.  Mix and match funny characters: students created a 
character with 3 parts to be mixed and matched with 
other students’ creations to make a new character. 

2.  Find 3 appropriate jokes and upload or rewrite them 
as part of their response.

3.  Selecting their favourite joke to say in a video of 
themselves telling the joke. 

4. The last part was to create a meme.



 
2021 
Term 3 Calendar 

Week Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 
1 19/7 

 
First Day of Term 3 
 
 

20/7 
 

21/7 
 
 
 
 

22/7 
 
 
 
 

23/7 
 
Assembly with Unit 1  
 
Playgroup 9:15-11:15 

2 
 

26/7 
 
 
 

27/7 
 
 
 
 

28/7 
 
 
 
 

29/7 
 
Whole School Photo Day 
Funky Thursday 
Preschool Session 

30/7 
 
 
 
Playgroup 9:15-11:15 

3 
 
 
 
 

2/8 
 
 
 
 

3/8 
 

4/8 
 
 
 
 

5/8 6/8 
 
 
Assembly with Room 11 
Playgroup 9:15-11:15  

4 9/8 
 
Dental Van  
 
  

10/8 
 
 
 
 

11/8 
 
 
 
 

12/8 
 
 
 
 

13/8 
 
 
 
Funky Friday Preschool  

5 
 
 
 
 

16/8 
 
 
 
 

17/8 
 

18/8 
 
Dental Van   
 
 

19/8 
 
 
 
 

20/8 
 
 
Assembly with Room 12 
Playgroup 9:15-11:15  

6 23/8 
 
 
Book Week   

24/8 
Choir Rehearsal 
(Entertainment Centre) 
 
 

25/8 
 
 
 
 

26/8 
 
 
 
 

27/8 
 
 
 
Funky Friday Preschool  

7 30/8 
 
Funky Thursday 
Preschool Session 

31/8 1/9 
 
 
 
 

2/9 
 
 
 
 

3/9 
 
 
Assembly with Room 15 
Playgroup 9:15-11:15 

8 6/9 
 
 
 
  

7/9 
Festival Choir 
Performance 
(Entertainment Centre) 
 

8/9 
 
 
 
 

9/9 
 
 
 

10/9 
 
 
 
Playgroup 9:15-11:15 

 
9 
 
 

13/9 
 
 
 
 

14/9 15/9 
 
 
 
 

16/9 
 
 
 
 

17/9 
 
 
Assembly with Room 14  
Playgroup 9:15-11:15 

 
10 

20/9 
 
 
 
  

21/9 
 
 
 
 

22/9 
 
 
 
 

23/9 
 
 
 
 

24/9 
 
 
Terrific Kids Assembly 
Early Dismissal at 2pm 


